
Please can we kindly ask you to 

upload a picture of yourself on 

your child’s Parentzone account 

which helps us get to know you 

all!

On Wednesday 5th February, we are delighted to be 

joined by Educatering, our catering company 

between 4.30-6pm for their tasting menu for 

parents. This will be available in the hallway for you 

to sample and enjoy!
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Experience Books

We have a range of books 

relating to experiences which 

might be happening at home, 

such as a new baby, moving 

house etc…These are available 

in the hallway to borrow. Please 

return after to use! Thank you

Food Hygiene Inspection

We are delighted to share we 

were inspected by the 

Environmental Health Officer at 

the end of January who awarded 

us a very strong 5 star rating! Photography and Mobile 

Phones

Please can we remind all 

families we do not allow photos 

to be taken in the nursery or the 

use of mobile phones. Thank 

you for your cooperation with 

this.

First Aid

Thank you for those who joined 

us for parents first aid which was 

a very informative session. We 

have also run a session for our 

squirrels children introducing 

them to mini first aid which was a 

great learning opportunity.

Staffing Update

We are delighted to be joined 

by Jess and Annie. Jess has 

joined our hedgehog team as a 

practitioner and Annie has 

joined our Squirrels team as a 

part time teacher. Emily Bettles 

is back doing some kit days 

before we welcome her back to 

Woodlands after her maternity 

leave.
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